
 
 
 
Help lead YOUR professional membership organization OR suggest someone else to lead! 
 
Executive officer nominations are open today through March 18, 2022.  I encourage you to consider 
nominating yourself for consideration or encouraging another school board leader to complete the application 
process to be considered for a leadership position in FSBA. 
 

1. Declaration of Candidacy materials must be received in the FSBA office by 5:00 p.m. EST on Friday, 
March 18, 2022.  This deadline allows time to disseminate the applications for review by the 
Nominating Committee before the committee meets in April. 
 

2. The FSBA Nominating Committee will meet on Monday, April 11, 2022, via GoToMeeting to interview 
candidates for the positions of President-Elect, Vice President, and Treasurer.  Thomas Kennedy, 
currently FSBA President-Elect, will assume the office of President by FSBA Bylaws. As Immediate 
Past President of FSBA, I will chair the committee. 

 
3. The slate selected by the Nominating Committee will be recommended for election at the General 

Membership business meeting of FSBA in June 2022. 
 
Please review FSBA Bylaws Article V (here) for a description of the duties of the officers, and FSBA Policy 
1012 (here) for the powers and duties of the Executive Officers.  Bylaws and Policies related to the Nominating 
Committee can be accessed by clicking here, then select "Policies" on the tool bar upper right.  A new window 
will open and you will be able to toggle between the Bylaws and Policy Manual using the "Book" feature on the 
left hand side of the screen. 
 
The Declaration of Candidacy is available by clicking here or you can request a copy be sent to you by 
contacting the FSBA office.  If you are applying or recommending someone else, please consider the time 
commitment and travel requirements expected of those who serve.  Be sure your local school board is aware 
of your desire to serve and is supportive of your undertaking, or that this is true of your nominee. 
Per section 1015 of FSBA Policy Manual, a candidate shall not solicit the support or the endorsement of school 
board members on the Nominating Committee which was elected at the December General Membership 
meeting.  Those elected to serve on the Nominating Committee are Mary Bolla, Eric Cummings, Victoria 
Defenthaler, Dr. Karen Castor Dentel, Megan Harding, Debbie Jordan, Linda Sanborn, Dr. Mara Schiff, Roy 
Terry, and, Rosanne Wood.  The alternates are Ruben Colon, Ed daSilva, Lynn Gray, Kim Kirby, and, Christia 
Li Roberts.  
 
Thank you for considering this most important request. If you have questions, do not hesitate to call or email 
me. 

 

 
DOWNLOAD APPLICATION HERE 
  
 
Jane Goodwin  
FSBA Immediate Past President  
Sarasota County  
941.785.4738 – Cell  
941.927.9000 – SBO  
jane.goodwin@sarasotacountyschools.net 
 

https://u3352875.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/jGMc33BMvKsdwvHsxKaYptvkM6NBzrT8DYPP46zx9gh0E_DflYyizbuwG4y5D1ZrDMA0JoCn0AKinZYKUsYLankXJZadFBjo_R6ZQU4e5sw/393/ivSUvHlsTpmFRWdziY9CTA/h0/P1zkx0vmcOJhGzklZCORWrQOCfGHx4wykh7iVc87FzE
http://go.boarddocs.com/fla/fsba/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=BKXMDE5ABA94
https://go.boarddocs.com/fla/fsba/Board.nsf/Public
https://fsba.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/2022-23-Declaration-of-Candidacy.pdf
https://fsba.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/2022-23-Declaration-of-Candidacy.pdf

